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                         PTA Membership Information     

Welcome to the 2020-2021 academic school year at OPS/TIS! 
For those of you who are new to the schools, we warmly 
welcome you to join this big family! As we enter this school 
year, many of us are unsure of what the academic year will 

hold for our children so now more than ever, we need your 
support. Membership is $10 per member. Your membership 
card will be emailed to you. Follow this link to register. 
https://opstispta.memberhub.store/ 

             As of 8/24 we have 61 registered  members. We will 
have a School Supply Raffle on 9/20 for registered 
members.  Congrats to our August raffle winners: 
Jaime Hyla and Natalie Reilly. 

 

 

Important Dates: 
•9/8- BOE Zoom Meeting @7pm  
•9/10- 1st Day of Virtual 

Learning 
•9/14-10/2- Online Spirit Wear 

Sale 
•9/22- BOE Zoom Meeting @ 
7pm 

•9/24- PTA Zoom Meeting @ 
7pm 

•9/28- NO SCHOOL Yom Kippur 
2020/2021 PTA Board 
Members 

President: Jenn Rodrigues 
VP of Communications: Kate-

Lynn Calabrese 
VP of Operations: Jessica Moglin  
Secretary: Diane Darragh  

Treasurer: Danielle Thomas 
Membership: Sarina El Jamal 

                    Fundraiser Updates 

 
 

Spirit Wear is a great way to show your school 
pride! Items are available online starting on 9/14 
and the shop closes on 10/2.  Please use the 

following link to order:  
http://saink.com/overlook-titusville 
 

Please follow us on Facebook  @ Overlook & 
Titusville PTA                                                                           

 

     Looking ahead to October:  
 We will be sending information about our Mums 

Sale and Online Fall Catalog Fundraisers 
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